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Lodges Helping Lodges 

Fellow Moose Member, 

Having witnessed the continued struggles of the Janesville Lodge has been a heavy weight on our hearts.  

Janesville Moose Lodge continues its efforts to rebuild from the significant loss of membership since the closure of our GM 

plant. Trying to function and grow without a kitchen is a difficult roadblock to navigate. Additionally, the pandemic significantly 

reduced our member participation, from which we are still trying to recover. 

Recently, the Janesville Lodge had found itself in dire circumstances. So dire, in fact, that the 

Janesville Lodge was considering the necessity of having to close its doors.  

…and then, a miracle happened. Not a Christmas miracle, but a Moose miracle. 

Wisconsin Moose lodges and our Wisconsin Moose Service Center banned together to help the 

Janesville Lodge. Fundraisers were held across the state and the Moose Fraternity showed tre-

mendous support for our Lodge. Donations were made by many Lodges, Moose Legions, Chap-

ters and individual members.  

To have seen what this organization can achieve in a few short weeks is inspiring. It is very hum-

bling to be on the receiving side of such a charitable organization. Without the support of this 

beloved fraternity, it’s likely that our lodge would not have survived through December 2023.  

The money raised by our brothers and sisters of the Moose, is nothing short of amazing. Wheth-

er it is because of strength in numbers or familial spirit, your generosity has enabled our Lodge 

to fulfill most of our monetary debt.  

On behalf of the Janesville Moose Lodge members, with humble and grateful hearts, we want to 

thank everyone for stepping up, spreading the word, lending a hand and helping our Lodge. 

Know that we are working to find creative ways to increase membership participation as we con-

tinue to look for a new facility with a kitchen. We believe that this one amenity would immeasur-

ably help us with opportunities for growth and self-sustainability. We will not give up. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike and Kelly Wixom 

and the Janesville Moose Lodge Membership 
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TERRITORY MANAGER’S MESSAGE 

Dear Moose Member, 

Please check your lodge dues for expiration although your Chapter or Moose Legion 
dues may be current. Please know that in order for you to be admitted to the lodge 
home (to include attending Chapter/Moose Legion meetings) your lodge dues must 
be current. We hope that this is not the case but if it is, you can visit the Moose In-
ternational website at www.mooseintl.org click on the “pay dues” tab at the top of 
the page, contact Member Services at (630) 906-3658 and they can take your pay-
ment, or visit your lodge and submit payment directly to your Administrator. We 
value you as a Moose member and appreciate your continued support of our chil-
dren at Mooseheart, seniors at Moosehaven, your lodge and community. 
 

As we honor our proud past and continue to look at our bright future, we look for-
ward to you being an active member of the fraternity.   
 

Merry Christmas to all and Happy New Year! 
 

Mike Rynearson 

Dispensation Procedure for WOTM & LODGE Use of Hall for Event 
  
Dispensations are vital for the success of each Moose Unit in ensuring that an event 
or project is done correctly with the best possible guidance provided from the 
WOTM, Compliance Office and Field Staff. 
  
Since the new change on May 1, 2021, it appears that many of our lodges and chap-
ters do not understand the correct way to submit a dispensation or what to submit. 
Nothing has changed as to when the chapter is planning a fundraiser that requires 
use of hall or property. We all know that the chapter needs to submit a dispensation 
to the WOTM office for approval. This dispensation does not come to the Compli-
ance Office, but should be submitted to the WOTM office by the chapter. The dis-
pensation submitted should be on a WOTM form with required information 
(minutes, flyer, etc.) provided at the same time and must be signed by the Sr. Regent 
and Treasurer. 
  
Now that the lodge board has approved the chapter holding an event at 
the lodge, it is the duty of the lodge to submit a lodge dispensation for 
allowing the chapter to use lodge hall or other portions of the property 
etc. This lodge dispensation form must be signed by two lodge officers 
and submitted to the Compliance Office. Pay attention to the chapter’s 
event and use the for that applies: WITH or WITHOUT alcohol. This 
form must be signed by the Administrator and President. 
  
The best way for submitting dispensations is email as some faxes do not come 
through properly. It is suggested that you submit as soon as an event is planned. A 
dispensation should be submitted a minimum of two weeks prior, but prefer more 
time if possible. This time frame allows for a proper review and if any questions or 
more information is needed, you will be contacted by email or phone requesting the 
missing or needed information. 
  
If a dispensation is submitted and you have not heard back after a week, please con-
tact the correct office to make sure that something has not been missed or if we did 
not receive it. Dispensations should be submitted from the mooseunits.org email. If 
you must send from a private email you should cc the lodge or chapter on the sub-
mitted dispensation. See attached dispensation forms above. 
  
Emails to submit dispensations to: 
            WOTM Office  mking@mooseintl.org 

            Compliance Office micompliance@mooseintl.org 

http://www.mooseintl.org
mailto:mking@mooseintl.org
mailto:micompliance@mooseintl.org


SENIOR PORTRAIT LUNCHEON  & TREE LIGHTING 
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THE PRESIDENT’S PEN 

HISTORIAN’S HERALD 
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Still looking for WMA History events, items etc.  

Pictures of community events, WMA Sports that your Lodge hosted over the years, etc. 

 

I’m trying to collect things, and ideas for the upcoming Mid-year Conference. 

If you have anything please let me know. 

 

Larry H. Pratt 

WMA Historian 

Hello Brothers and Sisters of the WMA. 

As I’m writing this, I am thinking how the time flies from one month to another. 

The Chairman of the Board Visits I’m hearing were very well attended and we thank everybody that was involved with John Sipes 

visits. And we are very happy with the turn outs at the dinners, and the people that went up to John and welcomed him to Wis-

consin. 

Then Mother Nature threw us a curve with the with the Halloween Day snow trick that she sent to most of the State. But as we 

the Moose always do, we got thru it and still were able to do some form of Trunk and Treat events. Mother Nature also tricked me 

into being in the Hospital on Halloween. But as you know me there is always a backup plan. I sat in the room as a friendly Pirate 

and welcomed everybody going by my door to come in and get some “Booty”. [Pirate Coins, and some candy treasures.]  and of 

course, had to talk Moose with a number of visitors. 

And now Thanksgiving will be gone when you read this, and hope you did not stuff yourselves too much. For we have many 

things planned at our Lodges and need to get out there and show our communities what the Moose is there for. And to show peo-

ple why they should join us at our Lodges.  

With the Holidays approaching fast I hope you can help your Lodge with your planned community Holiday events, for the people 

in need. Such as the Holiday food drives, Coats, and Toy events for kids, and other local charities needing help during the Holi-

days. 

 I’m also hearing some Lodges have had some events for the WMA Presidents project of helping with donations for the “Honor 

Flight programs in your areas. I collected a lot of information on the “Hubs” in your vicinities, and we will be sending this out 

everywhere soon. If you need some info now, please contact me personally. 

Again, thank you for all that you do, and especially the WMA Moose that participated in the 

above project and events.  

I hope that you were able to join us at Mooseheart for the Annual Wisconsin Tree lighting 

and Senior Portrait events. If not please plan to attend next year. 

I wish you, your family and your Lodges the best Holiday season. 

Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year from my family to yours. 

Larry H. Pratt 
WMA President     

clpratt82@att.net 

Cell /Text: (920) 377-4427 

Home phone (920) 467-8436 

mailto:clpratt82@att.net


HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 
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THANKSGIVING– JUNEAU CO. LODGE 

     Heart of the Community starts in our own neighborhood, at our own Lodges, Chapters and Moose        
Legions. It doesn't need to be collecting food or clothing or even money. It's about giving what we already 
have a surplus of, such as smiles, hugs or a meal to share with someone. The everyday things we take for 
granted are the much needed items by many. Invite a member to sit with you at the lodge outing or dinner, 
or perhaps stop by a neighbor with a to go dinner or fresh baked cookies and some much needed conversa-
tion. 

     Give a 10 minute phone call to a friend, just to check how they are doing or maybe go to lunch. Those 10 
minute calls can foster new thoughts and make many hours of smiles and new stories for days to come.  

     Children at the lodge love to be recognized and can be made to feel a part of it by simply helping to set 
tables, fill waters or even helping to put tags on donated items from the Lodge. 

      The most precious gift is giving of yourself. It's not the price of the package, it's the package we present 
to others that is priceless! Please be kind and share the wonder of you!! 

     A Blessed Holiday Season to you and  

your Families! 

             H O C Chairperson, 

                           Helen M. Kiefer  

Moose members from around the state joined forces at the Juneau Co. Moose 

Lodge in Mauston, WI on Thanksgiving Day to feed the community. Over 160 

meals were delivered to individuals contributing to the 255 to-go meals served 

that day. Other local organizations from the community also got involved to 

help with the deliveries. Sixty-two individuals came to the lodge for dinner and 

fellowship and 15 additional meals were sent to a local shelter. This free meal 

is an annual tradition for the lodge. Overall 327 meal were served.  



District 1 held a great Heart of Community event hosted by Janesville Lodge on November 11, 2023 with proceeds benefitting 

ROCK COUNTY FOSTER CARE program. Wonderful cooks make pots of soups and chili’s for the cook-off.   A delicious Cheese-

burger Soup by Sarah Wesley took FIRST PLACE with Bernard Hibbert’s Chili taking a close SECOND and Matt Boardman’s 

Chili taking THIRD Place.  For those with a sweet tooth, there were tons of delicious items for the Bake Sale.  And of course, no 

Wisconsin Moose event happens without wonderful basket and cash raffles.  We also enjoyed the DJ and wonderful voices of 

those who sang Karaoke! Thank you to all the wonderful cooks, bakers and those who donated and supported the Heart of Com-

munity event. 

A little about the ROCK COUNTY FOSTER CARE: In Rock County, we view foster care as a support to families, not a replace-

ment for parents. Foster care is a temporary arrangement where children live with alternate caregivers while their biological par-

ents work towards reunification through the court system. Monetary donations are used to help with events for parenting net-

working, outings for families and to help with the resource room. 

Donations were still rolling therefore I cannot provide the total amount raised by  

District 1 for ROCK COUNTY FOSTER CARE. 

Fraternally, 

Cheryl Ripp 

District 1 President 

1 
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AROUND THE STATE 



CHAPTER  NEWS 
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Greetings Brothers and Sisters! 

WOW!  We really flew through November.  So many wonderful College of Regents events to attend!  Congratulations again to 

all that were honored during the month of November.   

December brings with it the Tree Lighting at Mooseheart, what an AWESOME event.  One trip to Mooseheart and your Moose 

membership will take on a whole new meaning! 

I hope that each and every Chapter is on track to receive their Award of Achievement.  Make sure you’re using your Officer’s 

Handbook – Checklist for a Successful Year and also keep a close eye on your membership numbers so you can be a plus one.  

Wouldn’t it be grand if every Chapter in Wisconsin received their Award of Achievement. 

I know it’s a little early to be talking about this, but the way time flies I feel it’s necessary to bring it up. In January we will be 

preparing for our nominating committee meetings.  I will be sending the “Election of Chapter Officers Handbook” via email to 

each Chapter.   Please take some time to read it and get acquainted with how this process works.  Now more than ever, we need 

to keep our Chapters going strong and a full Board of Officers will surely be a big help!   

At the start of this holiday season let’s all keep in mind how blessed and fortunate we are to be part of such a wonderful organi-

zation and let’s encourage others to join. 

Our Children at Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moosehaven and our local communities are depending on us. 

I hope you all had a Happy Thanksgiving and have a very Merry Christmas! 

In Friendship, 

Karyn Johnson 

Past Grand Council Member / WI WOTM Chapter Advocate / ATM 



Greetings from Moose Charities: 

Together we make a difference! 

Moose Charities exists to provide support for the communities of Mooseheart Child City and School and Moosehaven City of 
Contentment. When you join us in our mission you can expect acknowledgment, gratitude and recognition! 

The way you give is up to you! 100% goes to the fund of your choice! 

Please go to moosecharities.org to choose one of the following to make your online donation or mail your check to Moose Chari-
ties. 

Donors Circle 
Moosehaven AAA 
Moosehaven City of Contentment 
Mooseheart Boosters 

Mooseheart Child City & School 

Veteran’s Walk 

Christmas is fast approaching.  Have you included your Mooseheart Children and Moosehaven Seniors on your gift list?  Moose-
heart and Moosehaven Wish list is available year-round on the Moose Charities website. Please contact Moose Charities with 
your selection after reviewing  the wish list at https://www.moosecharities.org/giving/wish-list/. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you and your family.  

Cheryl Ripp 

WMA Moose Charities Chairman  

Page 9 

B a d g e r  Sta t e  N e w s  

MOOSE CHARITIES CHAT 

RUDOLPH RUN RECAP 

https://secure3.convio.net/moose/site/Donation2?df_id=1621&1621.donation=form1
https://secure3.convio.net/moose/site/Donation2?df_id=3441&mfc_pref=T&3441.donation=form1
https://secure3.convio.net/moose/site/Donation2?idb=247426213&DONATION_LEVEL_ID_SELECTED=1&df_id=1480&mfc_pref=T&1480.donation=form1&idb=0
https://secure3.convio.net/moose/site/Donation2?idb=1125802838&DONATION_LEVEL_ID_SELECTED=1&df_id=2221&mfc_pref=T&2221.donation=form1&idb=0
https://secure3.convio.net/moose/site/Donation2?idb=438786649&DONATION_LEVEL_ID_SELECTED=1&df_id=1560&1560.donation=form1&mfc_pref=T&idb=0
https://secure3.convio.net/moose/site/Donation2?idb=1159449862&DONATION_LEVEL_ID_SELECTED=1&df_id=1943&mfc_pref=T&1943.donation=form1&idb=0
https://www.moosecharities.org/giving/wish-list/


WAYS TO HELP MOOSEHEART & MOOSEHAVEN— ALL YEAR LONG 
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Support  

Mooseheart and 

Moosehaven by  

doing things you  

already do! 
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The state Pool tournament was held on Saturday October 21st at the Kenosha Moose Lodge.  We had 12 teams: Racine 
5,Kenosha 4, Muskego 1, EKM 1, and Monroe 1. 

Here is the top three places: 

 1st Place  Muskego 

 2nd Place Racine “Rat Town Table Runners” 

 3rd Place E.K.M. 

An amazing job by Kenosha Moose Lodge, Kim Schneider and her staff for a wonderful and well thought out event.  Every sin-
gle detail was in order, the food was AWESOME and Scott Krogh couldn’t have asked for more from a hosting lodge.  A special 
thanks as well to Kenosha member Dan Threlkeld and his girlfriend Bonnie Price for assisting Scott with the score keeping 
and other details. 

Entry forms are now available 
for the 2024 Wisconsin Moose 
Bowling Tournament. This 
year’s tournament will be held 
in Janesville at Rivers Edge 
Bowling Alley. Dates are 
March 9/10, March 16/17, 
March 23/24 (already filled) 
and April 6/7.  All Moose 
members are invited to partici-
pate. You do not need to be in 
a league to bowl in the tourna-
ment. Feel free to contact me 
for an entry form or with any 
questions. 

  

Margie Marsden, WMA Bowl-
ing Tournament Chair   

jvlmoosebugle@outlook.com 

608-289-5752 

SPORTS PAGE 
STATE POOL TOURNAMENT 
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FRATERNAL FUNDRAISING 

Our Brother, International Moose Legion Ambassador, Tom 

Kronenburg, is in need of our prayers. Please keep him in 

your thoughts as he undergoes a major procedure this month. 

Tom and Julie wish you all a Merry Christmas and look       

forward to a safe, happy and healthy New Year. 

Ahoy there!  
Fraternal Fundraising sending you warm holiday waves! 
  
Since taking over this post in September, I've been blown away by the gener-
osity and support from all you lovely people. And just so you know, I haven't 
forgotten a single one of you. I'm simply making sure all my ducks are in a 
row before we charge ahead. 
  
But now, I'm on the hunt for some more fabulous volunteers to join our fund-
raising army. If you're a fundraising ninja and want to help change the world, 
I'd be thrilled to have you on board. 
  
We're hungry for fresh ideas and helpful hands as we prepare for a thrilling 
spectacle of fundraising at the Spring Conference. 
  
So, if you're ready to rock and roll, drop me a line at steph1268@yahoo.com 
or give me a buzz at 920-639-1988.  
Let's make some magic happen! 
  
  
 Fraternal Fundraising Chairwoman 
Stephanie Aanonsen 

MOOSE LEGION 



WMA Sweatshirt Small $ 30.00  

 WMA Sweatshirt Medium $ 30.00  

WMA Sweatshirt Large $ 30.00  

 WMA Sweatshirt XL $ 30.00  

WMA Sweatshirt 2XL $ 33.00  

WMA Sweatshirt 3XL $ 34.00  

WMA Sweatshirt 4XL $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt Small $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt Medium $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt Large $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt XL $ 36.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt 2XL $ 40.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt 3XL $ 44.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt 4XL $ 45.00 

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee Small $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee Medium $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee Large $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee XL $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee 2XL $ 22.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee 3XL $ 22.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee 4XL $ 24.00  

B a d g er  Sta t e  New s  
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MOOSE MERCHANTILE 

Email your order to: merch@wismoose.org 

Send a check payable to WMA to:  

Mike Rynearson, TM, W3582 57th Street, Lyndon Station, WI 53944 

Please include $10 for shipping. 

Your order will be sent upon receipt of payment. 
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MOOSEHEART SENIOR CLASS TRIP 

Please mail checks to: 

Matthew Boardman 

Wisconsin Moose Association  

607 East Sixth Avenue 

Brodhead, WI  53520 

Who Needs a Pin? Please contact me, to make arrangements! I will have pins available at the Senior Por-

trait Luncheon (12/2) and The Board Meetings (12/16), so I can get them to you or the District Presidents 

then! 

In
d
iv
id
u
a
l 

Hello Moose Lodges, Chapters and Moose Legions, 
 

The WMA is so excited that the Mooseheart Seniors will be joining us in the beautiful State 
of Wisconsin for their Senior Class Trip! The Trip will take place April 17- 22, 2024. The 
current proposed itinerary is as follows, but is definitely subject to change! If 
you are near the route and have an idea for an activity or meal, please let us know. What we 
are requesting from you is Sponsorship. This trip will cost between $10,000 and $12,000.  
 

We would love to offer your lodge/chapter/moose legion the opportunity to be a t-shirt 
sponsor. For a minimum of $100 we would love to include your unit on the shirts that the 
students will be wearing. We will also send you a certificate to display. Please consider help-
ing Our Children have a Senior Trip to Remember! 
 

Please send checks earmarked for Mooseheart Senior Trip to: 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for your support, 

 

Kellee Chwala 

moosekellee@yahoo.com 

262-705-0001 

Senior Trip Chair 

WMA Treasurer 

 

New Individual Sponsor Level Pin: 

Receive this pin with a minimum $250 

Donation. (You can upgrade from cur-

rent sponsorship level.) 
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MOOSEHEART SENIOR CLASS TRIP– PROPOSED ITINERARY 
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MOOSEHEART SENIOR CLASS TRIP– PROPOSED ITINERARY 



INTERNATIONAL ACTIVITIES 
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UPCOMING WORKSHOPS 



MEMBERSHIP 
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Greetings to all Brothers and Sisters: 
 

It is hard to believe that it is late fall and the weather is sunshine and in the 50’s.  
 

Of course that means we have started into our third quarter of the year. We need to be  

diligent in keeping our membership numbers up. Get in touch with the expired members find out why they did not renew. May-
be they want to stay a member but have run into financial distress; a lodge can pay their dues for them, with their permission.  
 

We need to find out what members want out of their membership and try to help keep them. I hear what is in it for me?  Well, 
there is the social quarter’s part, but I will always say you have the satisfaction that you are helping house, clothe, feed and edu-
cate the children at Mooseheart so they can learn to become responsible adults. You can make the difference in the life of a 
child. Let us not forget the seniors at Moosehaven. 
 

Also explain about all the good the lodge is doing for your community. That gets people’s attention when they find out that we 
give back to others.  
 

Moose International has many tools to use for membership and some of them are free. Be sure to have some of these brochures 
on hand to give out to prospective and new members.  
 

We will soon be in the Holiday Season. You can give the gift of membership with the candidate’s permission.  
 

RETENTION ! RETENTION! RETENTION!. 
 

 If I can be of help, please contact me.  
 

I will wish everyone and your family a very Merry Christmas. Always remember the 
“reason for the season”. If you are traveling, safe travels. 
 

In Friendship, 

Renee 

 

WISMOOSE.ORG 
Hey everybody. Here is a quick update about the Association’s website (https://wismoose.org).  

We now have all the current information about the new officers and committee chairs online. This includes Moose Legions and 

Counsels of Higher Degrees within the state. We also have the current copy of the Association’s newsletter available for you to 

download and view.  

If any committees have announcements you want posted, please send me the information and any pictures you want to include.  

Finally, I need your help. I’d like to learn from you how we can improve the website. Send me your thoughts. The association’s 

website is your website. Let’s make it the best we can.  

Thank you,  

Ron Horner  

WMA Webmaster & Constant Contact Chairperson  

Horner.horner@mindspring.com  



STATE SNAPSHOT 
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Here is the Association All Stat Report.  As you can see, were are down 8, with a Retention Rate of 

78.4%.  Thus far we have signed 1,197 new/former members or 41% of our goal of 2,917.  We 

should be at 58.3% of our goal by now. Retention, retention, retention! 



DATES TO REMEMBER: 

December 2023 

2 Mooseheart Senior Luncheon & Tree Lighting Mooseheart,  IL TBA 

5 Clintonville Moose Lodge Birthday Clintonville #1502  

8 Juneau County Moose Lodge Birthday Juneau Co. #1913  

9 District 1 Meeting - South Central COHD Meeting to follow Watertown #830 10:00 AM 

9 District 4 Meeting Kaukauna #953 11:00 AM 

15 Newsletter Articles Due to Newsletter Editor WMA   

16 WMA Executive Committee Meeting Sheboygan #438 9:00 AM 

16 WMA State Board Meeting (Exec Committee & District Pres) Sheboygan #438 1:00 PM 

16 WMA Full State Board Meeting(Exec/Dist Pres/Committee) Sheboygan #438 3:00 PM 

16 WMA Christmas Party Sheboygan #438 6:00 PM 

21 First Day of Winter   

25 Moose International Offices Closed - Merry Christmas Moose Intl  

JANUARY 2024 
1 Moose International Offices Closed - Happy New Year Moose Intl  

1 Wisconsin Moose Association Birthday  WMA  

7-11 Moose International Texa Hold'em Tournament Las Vegas, NV  

10 District 3 Meeting Fond du Lac #2564 7:00 PM 

11 Sheboygan Moose Lodge Birthday Sheboygan #438  

13 Beloit Moose Lodge Birthday Beloit #191  

13 District 1 Meeting - South Central COHD Meeting to follow Beloit #191 7:00 PM 

15 Newsletter Articles Due to Newsletter Editor WMA   

15 District 2 Meeting Muskego #1057  

20 WMA Dartball Tournament EKM #1238 TBA 

20 District 5 Meeting Chippewa Falls #246 10:30 AM 

20 Moose Legion 143 Meeting Chippewa Falls #246 2:00 PM 

20 Chippewa Valley COHD Meeting Chippewa Falls #246 4:00 PM 

21 S.E WI. Council of Higher Degrees Meeting Muskego #1057 11:00 AM 

21 Moose Legion 31 Meeting Muskego #1057 1:00 PM 

22 Milwaukee Moose Lodge Birthday Milwaukee #49  

22 Capital City Moose Lodge Birthday Capital City #2724  

23 Marinette Moose Lodge Birthday Marinette #2327  

24 Green Bay Moose Lodge Birthday Green Bay #801  

26 Racine Moose Lodge Birthday Racine #437  

27 WMA Executive Committee Meeting Eau Claire #1408 1:00 PM 

27 WMA State Board Meeting (Exec Committee & District Pres) Eau Claire #1408 3:30 PM 

27 District 6, Moose Legion 138, Heart of the North COHD Rice Lake #402 10:30 AM 

28 E.K.M. Moose Lodge Birthday E.K.M. #1238  

28 End of 3rd Quarter of Fiscal Year 2023 - 2024 Moose Intl  

FEBRUARY 2024 
1 Rocker Fundraiser Begins Moose Charities  

1 Start of 4th Quarter of Fiscal Year 2023 - 2024 Moose Intl  

3 WMA 301 Co-Ed Dart Tournament Muskego #1057 TBA 

4 Janesville Moose Lodge Birthday Janesville #197  

13 Muskego Moose Lodge Birthday Muskego #1057  

14 District 3 Meeting Saukville #1043 7:00 PM 

15 3rd Quarter HOC Reports Due LCL Net   

15 Newsletter Articles Due to Newsletter Editor WMA   

17 Moose International Pickleball Tournament TBA  

18 Moose International Pickleball Tournament TBA  

24 District 1 Meeting - South Central COHD Meeting to follow Monroe #754 10:00 AM 

29 WMA Mid-Year Conference Fond du Lac TBA 

29 Rocker Fundraiser Ends Moose Charities  



FULL STATE BOARD/CHAIRMEN 
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WMA Board  

of Officers 
President:     

 Larry Pratt 

Vice Pres:     

 Margie Marsden   

Chaplain:          

 Clyde Brophy 

Treasurer:      

 Kellee Chwala 

Secretary:     

  Matt Boardman 

Jr. Past Pres:  

 Mike Wixom  

Moose Legion Ambassador:  

 Tom Kronenburg  

Territory Manager:  

 Mike Rynearson 

Regional Manager:  

 Frank Vorhees 

 

Have a story to  

submit? 

Emai to: 

News@wismoose.org 

Please put the following 

Annual Dates on your 

Lodge Calendars.  Please 

consider these dates when 

planning Lodge Events so 

as not to cause conflict. 

 

1st Saturday in          

December– Wisconsin 

Senior Portrait Luncheon 

and Tree Lighting 

1st Saturday in June– 

Mooseheart Graduation 

and Pilgrim Conferral 
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Mid-Year Conference is Scheduled for February 29 through 

March 3, 2024 at the Radisson Hotel and Conference Center, 

Fond du Lac. Room Block is now open. Please call the hotel 

directly the phone number is 920-923-1440, PRESS 9. Then ask 

for the WI State Moose Association block. Room Rate is set at 

$118 per night. The Room block will close January 28, 2024. 

Mid-Year Housing– Now Open 


